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FLAG FRONT LINE FRIENDS & FAMILY APPRECIATION 
WEEK! 

This week we honor YOUR Front Line Friends & Family.  We are offering 
to schedule meals to go directly to your Front Liner and their 
department at SPUH or RWJ New Brunswick.  If you prefer, share a 
post of appreciation on our Facebook group page.  We are even running 
a contest for the most appreciated Front Line Warrior! Visit our 
Facebook group page or our website for more details and to participate! 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Front Line Appreciation Group of 
Somerset (FLAG) was founded by 
SMS mom and alum Kathleen 
(McGrath) Foley, to support local 
restaurants and keep the Front Line 
fueled during the COVID-19 pandemic.  

 

With the aid of fellow SMS alum 
Denise (Stuewe) Quenault, and SMS 
moms Sue Kachurick and Christine 
Lavelle, and our FLAG of Somerset 
supporters, we are truly succeeding in 
this mission. 

 

DONATIONS 

FLAG of Somerset has 
raised almost $36,000 from 
over 600 generous 
donations! 

 

LOCAL HOSPITALS 

FLAG of Somerset has 
arranged for almost 4,500 
meals to be delivered to our 
two New Brunswick Hospitals. 

 

LOCAL RESTAURANTS 

FLAG of Somerset has 
placed orders for almost 
$28,000 with 46 local 
restaurants. 

 A WEEK IN REVIEW 

WEEK 8 RESULTS 

Your heartfelt generosity in any way, shape, or form can make a HUGE difference! 
 

Any leftover funds will be donated to the Franklin Food Bank at the conclusion of the COVID-19 pandemic, which we are all 
praying will end soon. 

THANK YOU TO ALL OUR SUPPORTERS! 

Follow us on Facebook at FLAG of Somerset or on Instagram at FLAG_Somerset 
Donations are accepted via Venmo at Flagofsomersetcovid19 or PayPal.me/flagofsomerset 

 

Please email flagofsomersetcovid19@gmail.com for more information or if you would like to donate by check. 
 

SPECIAL EVENTS 

 

 

 

FITNESS POP-UP FUNDRAISERS 
 

Our first round of Pop-Up Fitness Fundraisers was a huge success!   
On Saturday May 18th, Amy Russo helped to bring in $420 in 
additional donations!  
Our next event is with our very own Denise, so come and join us on 
Saturday May 23rd! 
Visit our website Events page or Facebook page for all event details.  

We hope you can join us! 
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